PHONE PL 6-4466

P. D. BOX 1464

Dear Maurice,

Thank you so much for your letter about receiving our test broadcast April 7, 1958. I enjoyed doing the show very much and hope that we can get together again sometime.

This letter is to verify your report which was correct and accurate. The times and announcements were as you have them reported.

It was quite a thrill for us here at KMCO to have gotten out as far as your city. We are a young but progressive station... "Little But we're loud". We celebrate our seventh anniversary, April 16, 1958, and wish you could be here to celebrate with us.

Thank you again for your quick report and thanks for listening. If you are ever in our part of the country drop in to see us.

Sincerely, War white

Dave White Announcer

Shought you would like to know, I did he from your buth Francis. Many thanks, Ware